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The Dalles, OR – [September 12, 2024] – The City of The Dalles invites the community to 
participate in a Virtual Open House and survey for the Housing Production Strategy (HPS). This 
initiative, driven by a new state requirement, aims to develop a comprehensive plan to guide and 
support housing development in our city. 
 
Residents can explore key components of the HPS and learn more about its objectives through 
the Virtual Open House, accessible here: www.thedalles.org/OpenHouseHPS. An option to 
attend an in person open house will be available September 18th at 6pm in Council Chambers of 
City Hall, 313 Court Street. Additionally, a brief survey is available to gather valuable feedback 
from the community. The survey will help shape the actions and policies of the HPS to ensure it 
aligns with the needs of the community. The survey can be completed at: 
www.thedalles.org/SurveyHPS Please submit responses by October 4, 2024. 
 
The HPS will outline specific actions the City will take in the coming years to address housing 
development effectively. Community input is crucial in guiding this process and ensuring that 
the strategy meets local needs. 
 
For more information, please contact Community Development Director, Joshua Chandler at 
jchandler@ci.the-dalles.or.us 
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